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DSH Hospital Providers 
 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, Disproportionate Share Hospital (DSH) payments are 
being accelerated. 
 
The April-June 2020 payment is being made on April 15, 2020, instead of June 3, 
2020. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Jimmy 
Witcosky by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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